
 
 

MY PLAN NOTL 

Official Plan Review – Built Environment 
 

Planning for a healthy, prosperous and sustainable community is an important goal for 

our municipality. From urban design and residential development, to transportation, 

schools, and public infrastructure, there are many components that make up a 

community’s built environment. 

Please join us as we continue with the third in a series of public engagement sessions 

under the Official Plan Review process.  We want to hear your thoughts and ideas on a 

broad range of topics about our built environment and what our community should look 

like 20 years from now.   

BUILT ENVIRONMENT PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT SESSIONS 

Session #1  

Date:  Wednesday, September 3, 2014 

Time:  7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Place:  Virgil Fire Hall 

1391 Concession #6 Road, Virgil 

 

Session #2 

Date:  Thursday, September 4, 2014 

Time:  7:00 p.m. –   9:00 p.m. 

Place:  Queenston-St. Davids United Church 

  1453 York Road, St. Davids 

   

We encourage residents to ask questions and share their comments. A copy of the Built 

Environment Issue Report and other reports published under the Official Plan Review are 

available on the Town’s website at www.notl.org.  

You can also follow us on Facebook and Twitter or send us an e-mail at 

myplan@notl.org. 

MORE INFORMATION 

For more information regarding these Community Engagement Sessions or other aspects 

of the Official Plan review and update, please contact Leah Wallace, Senior Planner, at 

905-468-3266 extension 245. 

http://www.notl.org/
mailto:myplan@notl.org

